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I am writing regarding the new mandates concerning preventive health services to be
covered by insurance plans in the “Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act”.  I strongly
oppose this mandate which deems pregnancy as an illness which must be prevented.  I
am also concerned about the narrow definition of “religious employer” which will severely
restrict religious clinic and hospitals that oppose “birth control” and abortion.
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